
Tev Gratitude Fund for Corona Heroes

TEV keeps supporting its scholars and donors during these hard pandemic times. However, we are 

aware that in the long run, the needs of Covid-19 victims, such as health workers and their families,

will continue. Therefore, we have a duty of loyalty to our health workers and we feel the 

responsibility on us to support them and their families even after these hard times.

Therefore, TEV is launching a new project with the name of TEV GRATİTUDE FUND FOR CORONA 

HEROES by aiming to support the children’s education of all health workers who were in the front 

line of this fight and lost their lives due to Covid-19. 

We will be supporting these children until the end of their school lives through this project.

The priority will be given to the children of health workers such as doctors, nurses, dentists, 

pharmacists, laborants, and workers in hospitals who lost their lives due to Covid-19. However, due

to the mass interest from the public, the scope of the project is enlarged for other the children of

people who lost their lives to Covid-19. 

It is possible to support this fund via online donations or bank transfers.
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